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Good afternoon Sophie, 

  

ARTC have perused the Environmental Assessment (EA) as provided by the proponent Donaldson Coal for 

the abovementioned modification.  Subsequently ARTC advises that the proponent will be required to 

undertake and submit modelling to ARTC to determine the impacts on the overall operations of the Hunter 

Valley rail network particularly resulting from the proposed increased capacity of the Abel Mine upgrade. 

  

I trust I have provided you with an adequate response, however should you require further information or 

clarification please do not hesitate to contact me. 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Teena 

Teena Renés  
Property Manager - Newcastle 
(P) 02 4941 9619 (M) 0439 464 913 (F) 02 4941 9738 (E) trenes@artc.com.au  
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